
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We  are delighted to say we hit the £70,000 target on the last day of the offer (see attached)! 
 
Many thanks for all your help and support! 
 

 

 

We’ve done it!! Minchinhampton School’s most 

ambitious Eco Project is now fully funded!! 

 

Gloucestershire 

Community Energy 

Cooperative wants to 

thank everyone who has 

supported or invested  

in the solar roof system 

at Minchinhampton 

School.  We can now 

proceed with our plans 

to install the solar 

panels during the Easter 

2022 school holiday. 

 

The project will be fully owned by the community after they 

raised the £70,000 necessary on the last day of the offer; 

today, 31st January.  The project will help the school achieve: 

• lower electricity bills (less volatile too); 

• the generation of clean, renewable electricity; and 

• a smaller carbon footprint. 

 

Well done and thank you!! 
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